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:·E!10R.'Iii-DlJ"'f TO SECURITY O!=':!<'Ir' ERS 

Security Screenin~ of Government E~u1oyees 

It has been brought to my attention that a 
question has arisen from the fact that the recently circu­
lated Cabinet Directive on this sub j ect, Circular No. 29 
of December 30, 1955, does not stipul&te that persons 
being discharged from t he public service on securi~y 
grounds should not be g i ven the reasons for such action 
without prior consul tat ion with t he Secur i ty Panel. 

As was the case wit. Cabinet Directive No . 24, 
the urevious directive on this subject, it was not 
considered appropr i ate to include this cautionary meas re 
in the state ~ent of oo icy, although it was clearly stated 
in the cover i ng lett~r to Cabinet Directive No . 24, signed 
by the Chairman of the Security Panel . 

- Security officers are reminded, therefore, 
-:hat whi e Cabinet Direct i ve .1-'o . 24 of October 16, 1952, 
~as been superseded by Cab inet Directive No, 29 of 
December 30, 1955, paragra?h 2 of the covering letter to 
the-former directive remains a matter of policy . It reads 
as follows: 

"Depar ~ ~ents a nd agencies are part i cularly 
cautioned t ha t, if required to state 
reasons ror ~ra~sfers · or dismissals which 
may at any time be effected under the 
policy stated in this new directive, they 
must not relate action to security grou~ds 
without first consulting the Security 
Panel. 11 

P. M. Dwyer, 
Secretary of the Security Panel . 

Privy Council Office, 
Ottawa, January 19th, 1956, 
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